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13th November 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Re: Goffs Academy Christmas Performance – Oliver Twist 
 
On Wednesday 6th December, Years Five and Six have been invited to watch a performance of Oliver 
Twist at Goffs Academy Secondary School.  The show will take place from 9:15am to 10:30am.  There will 
be no cost to attend this performance. 
 
Along with their teachers and support staff, children will walk from Bonneygrove to Goffs Academy. 
Goffs have requested we arrive by 9:00am.  Therefore, we ask that on this date you ensure that children 
arrive at school promptly at 8:35am.  This will allow us enough time to register the children and begin 
our journey.  We hope all children can join us on our exciting morning out.  
 
Please ensure you use the link below to confirm your child’s attendance (please hold down the ctrl 
button and then click on the link).  Access is via the school website under the heading “Parent/Carer 
Information”, subheading “Parent/Carer authorisation trip/club/activity”. 
 
https://www.bonneygrove.herts.sch.uk/form/?pid=10&form=66 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Miss E Gursoy 
Year Six Lead 
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